
From the Principal's Desk  

Thursday 19th May 2022 

Hi everyone, 

There has been lots happening recently. We have said goodbye to our      
gorgeous Shona who has gone off to have some new adventures. 

We welcome our lovely Caroline James as our new Defence School Mentor. 
We are very lucky to have Caroline join us in this role.  Please make sure you 
come and have a chat with her if you are in the school grounds. She is here on 
Wednesdays and Thursdays.  

Today, we also welcome Rae McCracken who has joined us in the role of    
Integration Aide but also as our Inclusion Coordinator. We are very excited 
Caroline and Rae have joined us.  

We still need some helpers for our sausage sizzle on Saturday. These     
fundraising events help us fund amazing experiences such as Musica Viva and 
various incursions without having to ask families for payment.  

Our Junior School went off yesterday to the Magic Beach, a play at the       
Victorian Arts Centre. We have a special partnership with the Arts Centre and 
get to see some amazing plays. I saw the students come back and they were 
so excited (most about the play but some about the bus trip!). 

We waved our Cross Country students off this morning. They were very     
excited and looked fantastic in their school sports tops.  

Have a great weekend.  

Tina xxxx 
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